
Tuesday, December 11  -  Christmas Luncheon                                  
Country Club of Jackson at Noon 
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RETIREE OFFICE             

1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-504  

Phone: 517-788-1221       

Fax:     517-768-1412                                       

If we miss your call, please 

leave a message. Website for retiree information: www.consumersenergy.com/retiree                         

Online Directory password:  Forerunners                                                      

October 16        Jacksonians “Follow Up” Insurance Meeting -  10:00am & 1:30pm   

October 23  Jacksonians Board Meeting  -  10:00 am                                                                             

November 27 Jacksonians Board Meeting  -  10:00 am                                                              

December 11 Christmas Luncheon  -  Country Club of Jackson, Noon 

 Health Care “Follow-up” Meeting  

Our golf outing at the Medalist Golf Course had 120 people participate.  The 

day was spent enjoying seeing old friends, golf and good food.  Pictures from 

the event will be available on CE retiree website.  We had 125 people come to 

Cornwell’s Turkeyville USA for scholarship presentations, lunch and            

performance of Nunsense.  All enjoyed lunch and a fantastic play.   

Thank you to Kathy Gabriel and her team, for all her hard work on the golf   

outing.  Thank you also to the Forerunner president, Vonda Belanger for all her 

work on events for the past nine years.   

The Jacksonians will hold a    
follow-up Health Care Meeting 
on Tuesday, October 16, 2018, 

at 10:00 am and then again at 1:30 pm at Parnall     
Auditorium.  Lora Christopher from the Total  Rewards and Workforce 
Relations Department will be on hand to answer any questions you may 
have after attending the initial August Company meeting.                    
Refreshments will be served.  Jacksonians board members will be on 
hand to take your membership or renewal forms.  (see page 2) 

Forerunners Annual Reunion Luncheon & Golf Outing 

     Mark your calendars for our Annual Christmas 

     Luncheon at the Jackson Country Club.  Our 

     entertainment for this special event has      

     been chosen.  Matt Walch, a tribute singer from 

     Chicago.  His music consists of songs recorded 

     by Frank Sinatra, Tony  Bennett, Nat King Cole, 

Elvis, Dean Martin, Johnny Mathis, Bobby Darin, and other 

greats, sounding so close to the original; audiences often wonder if he's actually 

singing! He has opened for the Glenn Miller Orchestra and performed live with 

Tommy Dorsey Orchestra.  More information and registration in the November. 

Accepting nominations for all positions on our board.  We 

encourage you to attend our October 23 board meeting to 

see our board in action.  Contact Diane Loring by October 

16 if interested at 782-7594 or 914-2517. Thank you 



                                                                                                                                                                  

Sympathy to the family of:  

*  John R. Bartkus (ret. 1987) 

*  Virginia Murphy (ret. 1987)                                                 

*  Larry Kujawa (ret. 1990)                                                             

*  Michael Digon, MISS DIG 

 

 

 

Sympathy to retirees/employees who 
have lost family members:                                          

*  Joan Boldrey (ret. 2012) sister                              
 Hazel Elizabeth Bowles 
*  Ken Patton (ret. 1991) sister                              
 Hazel Elizabeth Bowles 
*  Fred Bruey (ret. 1987) wife   
 Marie Sarah Bruey 
*  Cherie Moore (ret. 2012) husband                   
 Robert Moore 
*  Mel Hanson (ret. 1991) brother Rick Hanson 
*  Rhoda Tinkham (ret. 1999) uncle Edwin Horton 
*  Ed Perkins (ret. 1987) wife                                     
 Mary Perkins (ret. 1987)                              
*  Janice Gross (ret. 2008) husband                         
 Fred Gross (ret. 2002)                                   

______________________________________   ____________________________________       

NAME (Print)       SPOUSE 

____________________________________________________________________________________________    

ADDRESS     APT.#   CITY   STATE  ZIP 

PHONE ______________________________  EMAIL ________________________________________________  

Winter Address (if applicable) ____________________________________________________________________                      

    Address                 Apt.#  City                  State                Zip 

                                                     

2018 Membership Dues ($10+$7=$17) $________  Scholarship donation  $__________    or                                                         

2019 Membership Dues  ($10+$7=$17) $________  = Total Enclosed $__________    Check #______    Date: _______    

Sunshine News   

 2018/19 Forerunner & Jacksonians Membership              Annual dues Forerunner   = $10.00 
                                                                Annual dues Jacksonians = $  7.00 

Contact our Sunshine Committee Chair Jan Riede  (contact info. on sidebar) with information on:  Congratulations -

Sympathy—Landmark  Anniversary or Special Event that you would like included in the Jacksonian.   

Make your check payable to:  CP Jacksonians and mail the completed form with check to:                                                      

CP Jacksonians, ATTN: Membership, 1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-504, Jackson, MI 49201   

Forerunner (Michigan wide Chapter) & Jacksonians are working for you! Forerunners offering:  Mailing of the       

RetireeLine newsletter and July Forerunner newsletter to over 1,600 retirees.  Forerunners are also offering - High 

School Scholarships -  Annual Golf Outing and Luncheon event yearly.  The Jacksonians offering:  Monthly Newsletter 

mailed to over 500 members - Yearly Christmas Luncheon - Annual Picnic - Free Events - Keeping in touch with former 

Co-workers - Meeting New Retirees - Annual Golf Outing - CE Events - CE Information                                                           

  Please consider becoming a member or renewing your Membership Today! 

United Way of Jackson's inaugural Hats, Mittens & Scarves Drive will be held 
September 17 - October 18.  We need volunteers to donate their time and        
talent to making hats, mittens, and scarves to keep the children of Jackson 
County warm.  Volunteers are also needed for the collection and distribution of items donated.  To 
volunteer or for more information contact Marc Daly at United Way of Jackson, 517-796-5124 or 
email mdaly@uwjackson.org.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Volunteer opportunity!  United Way “Hat, Mittens & Scarves Drive” 

More Pictures of Forerunner Annual Event 

 


